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Caswell & Watson 
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May 31, 2011 

 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 17
th

 Floor 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

              

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:    Niagara West Transformation Corp. Transmission Rate Application (EB-2010-0345) 
 

Further to our letter of May 25, 2011, we spoke with Mr. Burrell, who provided further detail 

regarding the concerns of the IESO.  Mr. Burrell has also provided documentation for our 

review. 

 

In light of the potential significance of the issues raised by the IESO, NWTC hereby requests an 

extension until June 30, 2011 to file its submissions. 

 

 

 

Yours truly 

 

CASWELL & WATSON 

 

 

 

H.Reginald Watson 

Barrister & Solicitor 
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